
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

30th Celebration/Christmas 

Party!  

 

This year our Preschool celebrated its 30
th

 

Birthday at the current site of 151 Adams St 

Jindera.  This milestone provided us with 

an opportunity to celebrate our Preschool 

and come together with our children, 

families, and community. This event was 

held at the Jindera Preschool on Friday 9
th

 

of December. We shared fun, laughter and 

Christmas cheer as the children explored 

the fire truck, jumping castles, face painting 

and old photos of our preschool changing 

over time. We would like to thank the 

Jindera Rural Fire Brigade for bringing their 

trucks for our children to learn from, 

puzzles, fireman hats and fire safety 

packages for our families. Your time and 

efforts were greatly valued, and we are 

proud to have you support our preschool 

community. A very special thank you for 

delivering SANTA to our preschool. This 

was such an exciting treat that we all 

enjoyed. The children have continued to 

share excitement and revisit this event as 

they play, create and learn at Jindera 

Preschool.  

 

 

 

Thank you to Megan  Lyne for your amazing cakes. Every commented on how deliscous they were. Your cakaes made 

our celebration a PARTY! We are very lucky to have you and your familiy at Jindera Preschool.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Face Painting by Danielle Marinic for 

donating your talents, ,time and resources. Families and 

children were so proud to have you paint there face with 

your amazing designs! We are very fornuate  

 

 

Kangaroos  

Tuesday/ Thursday 

Wombats  

Monday/ Wednesday 

Kookaburras 

Friday 

Teacher 

 

Chloe Roberts        

Bach. Of Ed. Early Childhood,  

Master of Special Education  

Teacher 

 

Leanne Nicholson  

Bach. Of Ed. Early Childhood 

 

Teacher 

 

Olivia Phegan 

Bach. Of Ed. Early Childhood 

 

   

 

I would like to introduce myself as the new Director and Nominated 
Supervisor of Jindera Preschool. 2023 will be an exciting and busy year 
for us at Jindera Preschool as we reconnect with our community and 
rebuild relationships with our local families and community partners. 
We have made some minor renovations to our preschool building and 
room and are making plans for greater structural change in future. As a 
team our Staff are dedicating to providing our community’s preschoolers 

with quality early childhood education. I encourage families who are 
seeking information regarding preschool to contact us on 0260263468 or 
email info@jinderapreschool.com.au  

 Olivia Phegan  

 

 

 



 


